
 

Port of Garston 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 003 of 2019 

Lock Restriction 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that From 5th April 2019 due to temporary works on the quay wall 

lock approaches, the lock width will be reduced to have a maximum vessel beam of 17 

meters.  

The above may be reduced depending on weather and vessel type. 

 

This Notice will remain in force until further notice.  

 

 

Ian Virtue 

Dock Master, Garston 

5th April 2019 


